
Name Scholarship Page

Dream Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/dream-scholarship/NJpU9pGRz

Dream Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/dream-scholarship/NXVVRzKiMD

Pretty Photoshop Actions Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pretty-photoshop-actions-

scholarship/NIrQ2VurPs

Twine & Twig Community Involvement Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/twine-and-twig-community-involvement-

award/apYZp4y6Vo

JSK Consulting Ltd.  Scholarship In Memory of 

Rolly Walgenbach

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jsk-consulting-ltd-scholarship-in-memory-

of-rolly-walgenbach/N7MqAKDkAbg

PNC Learning Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pnc-learning-inc-

scholarship/N0mcvDdotv

ScholarTree $1000 Giveaway Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/scholartree-1000-giveaway-

scholarship/Nhr8zM2xTV

Amrit Arora Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/amrit-arora-memorial-

scholarship/NGM9y93PkR

The Brandon Walli "Phones Down, Eyes Up" 

Memorial Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-brandon-walli-phones-down-eyes-up-

memorial-scholarship/yYp9MgCf3N

Pay it Forward Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pay-it-forward-scholarship/yYpfqBAz6hZ

Peters Innovation and Development Grant
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/peters-innovation-and-development-

grant/y-AcRCj9IU

Lilett Rhoden  Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lilett-rhoden-memorial-

scholarship/yLxdKBJY4z

Canada's Luckiest Student https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canada-s-luckiest-student/NepTZqRWJa

Gleniffer Lake Golf Course  Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/gleniffer-lake-golf-course-

scholarship/NBZYs4txiRv

The Make Ur Mark Moore Freedom Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-make-ur-mark-moore-freedom-

scholarship/aQpg7NFBAc

DOT & Company Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/dot-and-company-

scholarship/yQVAKqJ2ABg

JDB Hockey Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jdb-hockey-scholarship/aNmXy7gTdC

Future on Tap Scholarship | Bourse d’études 
pour une relève en effervescence

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/future-on-tap-scholarship-or-bourse-d-

etudes-pour-une-releve-en-effervescence/NWmPnMRW2c

Erin Gibbons Scholarship Fund
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/erin-gibbons-scholarship-

fund/a_AKbpADMJ

Destined for Greatness Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/destined-for-greatness-

scholarship/NGpOqjroAPg

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ada-indigenous-stem-bursary/ybrm8lQBqnq


Ennis Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ennis-scholarship/09pM8mbbSR

Utility Safety Partners Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/utility-safety-partners-

scholarship/ymMB1WAowBg

Interchange Recycling Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/interchange-recycling-

scholarship/y2M0KIt95Br

the CO.mmunity Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-co-mmunity-

scholarship/N9AP2jbI_BZ

The Goal Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-goal-scholarship/a-YvviRIJBZ

Daniel Labelle Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/daniel-labelle-scholarship/0SpZoKOXK9

Hockey For Hospice Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/hockey-for-hospice-

scholarship/yFmCuc9MAf

Pathfinder Scholarship Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pathfinder-scholarship-

award/yzAwaHt6abX

Watts Leasing Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/watts-leasing-inc-

scholarship/NmMtArMENC

The Timmy Smith Memorial  Scholarship 
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-timmy-smith-memorial-

scholarship/y1mK0bBaNR

Portage Industrial Exhibition Association 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/portage-industrial-exhibition-association-

scholarship/Nax2waClvv

Ada - Indigenous STEM Bursary
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ada-indigenous-stem-

bursary/ybrm8lQBqnq

Gibson Custom Homes Construction Education 

Bursary

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/gibson-custom-homes-construction-

education-bursary/NeVKc1PBlU

Guardians of the Children Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/guardians-of-the-children-

scholarship/0_m6ccYxpPr

Northern Canadians Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/northern-canadians-

scholarship/NQxfj63GEo

ISC2 SCHOLARSHIPS https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/isc2-scholarships/0XFpXdYzBX

North American Van Lines Canada Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/north-american-van-lines-canada-

scholarship/0LYBqC9IZ5

G3 Grow Beyond Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/g3-grow-beyond-

scholarship/yimXEYMR9

CFUW Scholarship for a Graduating Milton 

Female High School Student

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cfuw-scholarship-for-a-graduating-milton-

female-high-school-student/a7uSdZ_Gf

Elgin-St. Thomas Community Foundation 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/elgin-st-thomas-community-foundation-

scholarships/yKPWpjgga

Champion of the Environment Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/champion-of-the-environment-

scholarship/0UcLgsUq7



PEI Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pei-scholarships/020csBgdm

AGMA Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/agma-foundation-

scholarship/N7rha3SRXN

OMNI TV Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/omni-tv-scholarship/0rmYL8mcbg

Cenovus Indigenous Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cenovus-indigenous-

scholarships/azbUrQJHA

The RBC Future Launch Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-rbc-future-launch-

scholarship/0L2rB1AHA

Dave Lambert Agricultural Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/dave-lambert-agricultural-

scholarship/0fQlYVwZN

BMO Capital Markets Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bmo-capital-markets-

scholarship/Nen4b4d_6

Chris Huskilson Emera Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/chris-huskilson-emera-

scholarship/0o24wpUC8

Car Detail Calgary Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/car-detail-calgary-

scholarship/y4xxcP_mF

David C. Onley Award for Leadership in 

Accessibility

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/david-c-onley-award-for-leadership-in-

accessibility/0mbzb_ue7

CFUW Award for a Mature Woman Resuming 

Her Formal Education

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cfuw-award-for-a-mature-woman-

resuming-her-formal-education/yfq_KX4uf

NSHSS STEAM Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nshss-steam-scholarship/Ns34FHVvv

Lime Connect Pathways Scholarship for High 

School Seniors

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lime-connect-pathways-scholarship-for-

high-school-seniors/aRcqEuuP-

Ron Bate Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ron-bate-scholarship/08pNCTUhCf

Meridian's Commitment to Communities Sean 

Jackson Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/meridian-s-commitment-to-communities-

sean-jackson-scholarship/aF658X3-k7

Russell Alexander Law Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/russell-alexander-law-

scholarship/yNQSXXlaU

Women in Computing Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/women-in-computing-

scholarship/yUUCkjoIz

Crohn’s and Colitis Canada Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/crohn-s-and-colitis-canada-

scholarship/NgJcb8JHA

Furnaceprices.ca Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/furnaceprices-ca-

scholarship/02YhS2G4v9

Lupus Canada Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lupus-canada-scholarship/ae2qe1F0D

Creating Opportunities in STEM Scholarship 

Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/creating-opportunities-in-stem-

scholarship-program/NaFLoavUW



KSA Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ksa-scholarship-program/Nj4_eFTXN

Lyle Makosky Values and Ethics in Sport Fund
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lyle-makosky-values-and-ethics-in-sport-

fund/aMgL01VCD8

Frank Moceri Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/frank-moceri-scholarship/05VkNHuzl

Donald Menzies Bursary https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/donald-menzies-bursary/yPZdZcIv_6

The Orville Erickson Memorial Scholarship Fund
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-orville-erickson-memorial-

scholarship-fund/aSOVysy_x

Ukrainian Credit Union Limited Eugene Roman 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ukrainian-credit-union-limited-eugene-

roman-scholarship/a4xU2_FI8

Ukrainian Credit Union Limited Wasyl Sytnyk 

Memorial Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ukrainian-credit-union-limited-wasyl-

sytnyk-memorial-scholarship/a6VcYuQn7

Ukrainian Credit Union Limited New Pathway 

Journalism Fellowship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ukrainian-credit-union-limited-new-

pathway-journalism-fellowship/axAAge-wf

Ukrainian Credit Union Limited Michael Rebryk 

Memorial Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ukrainian-credit-union-limited-michael-

rebryk-memorial-scholarship/N_14-4Fnf

Ukrainian Credit Union Limited Board Chair's 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ukrainian-credit-union-limited-board-

chair-s-scholarship/yKM1Ax4FI3

Ukrainian Credit Union Limited Community 

Leadership Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ukrainian-credit-union-limited-

community-leadership-scholarship/0xP4Kjis8

Quesnal Scholarship & Bursaries
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/quesnal-scholarship-and-

bursaries/N_pYNWDuM

Future Leaders in Technology & Business 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/future-leaders-in-technology-and-

business-scholarship/aWTy1L0HO

Canadian Scholarship Trust Foundation 

Founders’ Awards
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-scholarship-trust-foundation-

founders-awards/NIYYgDUQ1

The Cara Brown Ringette Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-cara-brown-ringette-

scholarship/NDvSMeaH6

PROVINCIAL SMART HOME SERVICES 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/provincial-smart-home-services-

scholarship-program/NRQyXEbhF

Future of Play Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/future-of-play-scholarship-

program/NNOXA4LaU

Schlegel-UW RIA Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/schlegel-uw-ria-scholarship/yhrvfQnR4x

GoSkills Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/goskills-scholarship/aEYWxSnBtE

Learning Matters Education Charity Bursary 

Award

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/learning-matters-education-charity-

bursary-award/N6pBohaVy

General Contractors' Section - Toronto Bursary 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/general-contractors-section-toronto-

bursary-scholarship/afrte2C5A



Trevor Linden Community Spirit Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/trevor-linden-community-spirit-

scholarship/02MpUe_Dp

GoTranscript Academic Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/gotranscript-academic-scholarship-

program/a8LdhXjDf

OHF Bursary Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ohf-bursary-program/yl_abQ8_V

Canadian Scholarship Trust Foundation Bursaries
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-scholarship-trust-foundation-

bursaries/0nhehetQk

Dr. P. Anthony Johnstone Entrance Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/dr-p-anthony-johnstone-entrance-

scholarship/NtsnqmUqf

Jim Bourque Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jim-bourque-scholarship/aPgftsImfN

Atlas Shrugged Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/atlas-shrugged-essay-

contest/NmXRLVa56

Lincoln M. Alexander Award https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lincoln-m-alexander-award/apZ7wiHDGf

Keith Gilmore Prize for Beef Cattle Innovation
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/keith-gilmore-prize-for-beef-cattle-

innovation/NFJcL1T46

The CRH Canada Bridge Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-crh-canada-bridge-scholarship-

program/aXj-t3pEBZ

Anne Laurier Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/anne-laurier-scholarships/yQm_wwY9W

Don McBain Memorial Award https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/don-mcbain-memorial-award/aeL-_Ci0e

Petro-Canada Award for Indigenous Students
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/petro-canada-award-for-indigenous-

students/Numv9qi0u

BC Fairs Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bc-fairs-scholarships/0WuUGV8a0

Bank of Canada Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bank-of-canada-scholarship/y9ZhJuDhQ

Margery Boyce Bursary https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/margery-boyce-bursary/aBg16Ws9_x

Educational Bursary https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/educational-bursary/0YDKLmku8

The Empowered Kids Ontario Scholarship 

Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-empowered-kids-ontario-scholarship-

program/0zMy4Eqoc

OYF Memorial Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/oyf-memorial-scholarship/ywggChKsN

MEA Bursary Awards Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mea-bursary-awards-program/0ii7gAA1c

Disability Credit Canada Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/disability-credit-canada-inc-

scholarship/0TYpCfOM-8



WiN-Canada Student Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/win-canada-student-

scholarship/abgYHyPLn4

Lilian Forsyth Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lilian-forsyth-scholarship/04WAwFJgy

BigSun Athletics Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bigsun-athletics-scholarship/aUZpRDSdx

Horatio Alger Canadian Vocational &Technical
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/horatio-alger-canadian-vocational-and-

technical/af-SOAHFU

Blitz Sales Software Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/blitz-sales-software-

scholarship/yo7fiuH5x

ERA Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/era-scholarship/NCM8AHPTK

Ben Sandison Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ben-sandison-memorial-

scholarship/0NIicj6H_

Contest for Alberta students planning to attend 

postsecondary education

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/contest-for-alberta-students-planning-to-

attend-postsecondary-education/yyGTG4mLPX

Luke Santi Memorial Award for Student 

Achievement

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/luke-santi-memorial-award-for-student-

achievement/0wJTi4o-C

4-H British Columbia Provincial Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/4-h-british-columbia-provincial-

scholarships/NvKJHx80a

Anthem https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/anthem/aib8tlAzE

Confident Writers Scholarship Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/confident-writers-scholarship-essay-

contest/yPZkJlcF23

Alliance for Equity of Blind Canadians Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/alliance-for-equity-of-blind-canadians-

scholarship/y_yOmpDHx

SPORT PEI SCHOLARSHIPS https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/sport-pei-scholarships/yizOgsY9W

Student Bursary https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/student-bursary/Nf833x4D3

The Fountainhead Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-fountainhead-essay-

contest/0ygwmqSV5

Global Lift Equipment Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/global-lift-equipment-

scholarship/N4O2JdPYm

MINING INDUSTRY SCHOLARSHIPS
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mining-industry-

scholarships/Ny3mb5WOv

The Hans Klinkenberg Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-hans-klinkenberg-memorial-

scholarship/a-cPryF8f

W2RO Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/w2ro-scholarship-program/yF2wQmpRR

Engineers Canada Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/engineers-canada-

scholarship/ynHYoH6RR



The Sabrina Shannon Memorial Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-sabrina-shannon-memorial-

award/azBnfzktl

The Johnson & Johnson Access-Ability Lime 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-johnson-and-johnson-access-ability-

lime-scholarship/NRUpODuBQ

LM Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lm-scholarship-program/yFX4RpMRR

The Elizabeth Greenshields Foundation Grant
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-elizabeth-greenshields-foundation-

grant/aPgKOgvBE8

NSHSS Hometown Hero Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nshss-hometown-hero-

scholarship/a_kcRP_MF

Ontario Parks Association Scholarship & Bursary 

Awards

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ontario-parks-association-scholarship-

and-bursary-awards/Nda-VI04x

Marketing Education Scholarship Fund
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/marketing-education-scholarship-

fund/NwXGOjtQ1

4-H Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/4-h-scholarships/NtrQ6O_w0

Athena Scholarship Fund Windsor
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/athena-scholarship-fund-

windsor/aXcKx4MzbX

Gloria Barron Prize https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/gloria-barron-prize/NhXX5kzQLf

Pretty Lightroom Presets Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pretty-lightroom-presets-

scholarship/NT6PTkerPn

NBSA Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nbsa-scholarship/aTumDLjdO

Life Sciences Ontario Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/life-sciences-ontario-scholarship-

program/axnd-hy6a

Orvil L. Davie Memorial Fund https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/orvil-l-davie-memorial-fund/aY2akn1e7

LA Tutors Monthly Innovation in Education 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/la-tutors-monthly-innovation-in-

education-scholarship/0JexCibHm

Reason One Mentorship And Scholarship 

Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/reason-one-mentorship-and-scholarship-

program/0_iA9o5p-

BCPVPA Student Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bcpvpa-student-scholarships/aRYgrY7aa

Paul Stothart Memorial Scholarship in Mineral 

Economics

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/paul-stothart-memorial-scholarship-in-

mineral-economics/yJZOkcgif

Horatio Alger National Entrepreneurial 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/horatio-alger-national-entrepreneurial-

scholarships/aXro9a6K6

Sarah Gaulin Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/sarah-gaulin-memorial-

scholarship/y7FMIxjD3

STRIKE GROUP EDI SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/strike-group-edi-scholarship-

program/0IH_RdOCU



John Galt Solutions Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/john-galt-solutions-

scholarship/yVuIyK3Vv

The Lutz/Lutes Family Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-lutz-lutes-family-

scholarship/aU4u8wok7

TIC Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/tic-scholarship/NrBJHDYcBg

WellBefore Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/wellbefore-scholarship-

program/0W6CnYCAU

The Louise Joanne Twerdy Leadership Bursary
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-louise-joanne-twerdy-leadership-

bursary/anlpVaFKl

Generation Google Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/generation-google-

scholarship/Nw8ux4VvW

CanGap Gap Year Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cangap-gap-year-

scholarship/aZPmUM5it

Eero's Memorial Fund https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/eero-s-memorial-fund/0KYEI8ZXa

Metal Supermarkets Will Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/metal-supermarkets-will-

award/0aGflSJyo

Chad Bradley Scholarship Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/chad-bradley-scholarship-

award/09ZQP6u0O

Resource Abilities Foundation Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/resource-abilities-foundation-

scholarships/0N4-6rzyU

Community Foundation of Nova Scotia 

Scholarships 

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/community-foundation-of-nova-scotia-

scholarships/NOhONVtk8

BURSARIES FOR POSTSECONDARY STUDIES IN 

FRENCH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bursaries-for-postsecondary-studies-in-

french-as-a-second-language/ahgcwobJIK

National Union of Public and General Employees 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/national-union-of-public-and-general-

employees-scholarships/0_d1FS__o

JUMPING YOUTH BURSARY PROGRAM
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jumping-youth-bursary-

program/NKICMK4_O

Whipper Billy Watson Bursary
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/whipper-billy-watson-

bursary/yYNv6yqu3

Medavie Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/medavie-scholarship/0tMiPpo13

Undergraduate Engineering Ambassador Awards
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/undergraduate-engineering-ambassador-

awards/0Akbq8vam

TIC Annual Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/tic-annual-scholarship-

program/0nlpr4xRW

Castagra Roofing Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/castagra-roofing-scholarship/0NpkhrEaO

The Canadian Beef Check-Off Agency Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-canadian-beef-check-off-agency-

scholarship/0RosjRjao



Robert Allan Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/robert-allan-memorial-

scholarship/y2zFvzgF7

CAWIC Bursaries https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cawic-bursaries/ND0UL1iaD

Stuck at Prom Scholarship Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/stuck-at-prom-scholarship-

contest/N9PGqAoXa

First Citizens Fund Student Bursary
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/first-citizens-fund-student-

bursary/aPg5MFzFJ7

KEALAN OSSUM SCHOLARSHIP FUND
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/kealan-ossum-scholarship-

fund/yN0ttdLNt

Ontario Horticultural Trades Foundation 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ontario-horticultural-trades-foundation-

scholarships/yaNZdPl0O

Susannah Therrien Radio Scholarship and 

Internship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/susannah-therrien-radio-scholarship-and-

internship/y5QtZnYMo

ETHEL BOYCE ACHIEVEMENT AWARD
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ethel-boyce-achievement-

award/0OP6ltUIl

JCA Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jca-scholarship/a9ofcJy5U

Kochhar & Co. Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/kochhar-and-co-scholarship/ysxdY4A9v

IWSH ESSAY SCHOLARSHIP CONTEST
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/iwsh-essay-scholarship-

contest/0jF1gQLXy

IODE Ontario Lucy Morrison Memorial
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/iode-ontario-lucy-morrison-

memorial/NfOd-QjD7

Mining Industry Human Resources Council 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mining-industry-human-resources-

council-scholarships/04Gwh9Hm-

PSAC Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/psac-scholarship-program/N9u5HWKNo

Black Canadian Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/black-canadian-scholarship/NKNijQGuY

Haywood Hunt & Associates Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/haywood-hunt-and-associates-inc-

scholarship/NRtRxBpBG

Hamilton Community Foundation Grants
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/hamilton-community-foundation-

grants/a8-nM6Ke7

Fraserville Loyal Orange Lodge No. 46 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/fraserville-loyal-orange-lodge-no-46-

scholarships/NrorbqplBg

Lift Parts Express Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lift-parts-express-

scholarship/aASb8HBMM

Scholarship Program For Marketing Students
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/scholarship-program-for-marketing-

students/ylcdMdX7H

Giller Mantella Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/giller-mantella-scholarship/0ZV4UGpEbZ



Canadian Hearing Services National Scholarship 

Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-hearing-services-national-

scholarship-program/asm3D6CXp5

Muslim Awards for Excellence Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/muslim-awards-for-excellence-

scholarship/0JdkTeb5Y

Building Brighter Futures: Bursaries, 

Scholarships, and Awards

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/building-brighter-futures-bursaries-

scholarships-and-awards/NUZ-MRowl

Got a Spine Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/got-a-spine-scholarship/NjbsHSbpp

Women Empowerment Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/women-empowerment-foundation-

scholarship/aAYgVyJQL-

Medical Student Scholarship Program For USA-

Canada Students

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/medical-student-scholarship-program-

for-usa-canada-students/Nmx1lwku3

Connex Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/connex-foundation-

scholarship/0IxeW5VRv

Allied Van Lines Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/allied-van-lines-scholarship/N8faWXje7

Redeemer University Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/redeemer-university-

scholarship/acxRYU0fB0

The BeMo Diversity Advocacy Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-bemo-diversity-advocacy-

scholarship/yuUMoC-au

Human Resource Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/human-resource-scholarship/yl0UNHr3S

Technology Impact Awards https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/technology-impact-awards/auS7q6alf

David Sidoo Scholarship for Entrepreneurs
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/david-sidoo-scholarship-for-

entrepreneurs/yZk2fkMlbX

Full Potential Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/full-potential-scholarships/NX4JV5mcBr

Seymour Schulich JA Canada Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/seymour-schulich-ja-canada-

scholarship/NgsZ3upEPZ

Canadian Japanese Mennonite Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-japanese-mennonite-

scholarship/NLf7HBXdM

ServiceScape Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/servicescape-scholarship/N03xiPkYN

Mattinson Scholarship Program for Students 

with Disabilities

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mattinson-scholarship-program-for-

students-with-disabilities/y6ec_pax0

NSHSS 18 Under 18 Award https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nshss-18-under-18-award/agRDjuYEBZ

GlobalScholarships.com Scholarship for 

International Students

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/globalscholarships-com-scholarship-for-

international-students/airEhwpRR

Herbaland Sustainable Lifestyle Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/herbaland-sustainable-lifestyle-

scholarship/0jvfJBKYi



Franco-Nevada Diversity Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/franco-nevada-diversity-

scholarship/ag1JkuYcPX

Claes Nobel Future Female Leader Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/claes-nobel-future-female-leader-

scholarship/NgCUcGYlBr

Joint Diversity Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/joint-diversity-scholarship/NXYO6qpcbZ

Black Girl Hockey Club Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/black-girl-hockey-club-scholarship-

program/0rDEwkmzPr

Diabetes Hope Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/diabetes-hope-foundation-scholarship/y-

GaGczm0

Boom & Bucket's Student Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/boom-and-bucket-s-student-scholarship-

program/aWCrhAe0t

The RE/MAX 2023 Quest for Excellence
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-re-max-2023-quest-for-

excellence/0CgHvGJKc

Valour Canada History & Heritage Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/valour-canada-history-and-heritage-

scholarship/yU6nqJuVG

Together for Wildlife Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/together-for-wildlife-scholarships/0-

JfjMWht

Eichenholz-SPIE Photonics Technician 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/eichenholz-spie-photonics-technician-

scholarship/0IFQMd6vv

UFCW Canada – BDM Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ufcw-canada-bdm-

scholarships/NsgfgNF4l

1,000 Annual Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/1-000-annual-scholarship/ynQ8RKOiC

AES Engineering Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/aes-engineering-scholarship/NHvr6IfHx

FUTURE INFORMATION SECURITY 

PROFESSIONALS

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/future-information-security-

professionals/0ya1mHWOv

Canadian Agri-Business Education Foundation 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-agri-business-education-

foundation-scholarship/0wpBk-dI0

Bursary and Mentorship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bursary-and-mentorship-

program/aOXD2tUsE

OTIP Bursary Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/otip-bursary-program/N1SCAeL4z

The Leonard Foundation Financial Assistance 

Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-leonard-foundation-financial-

assistance-program/akPd5eLKc

Horatio Alger Canadian Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/horatio-alger-canadian-

scholarships/ygaPZSxKV

Royal MTC’s Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/royal-mtc-s-scholarship/03_rLgjD8

Accounting Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/accounting-scholarship/NzEJ85r3d



CMOS Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cmos-scholarships/0dxCRUJhN

Harbhajan Ranauta Legacy Scholarshi
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/harbhajan-ranauta-legacy-

scholarshi/yYmMkZ_zz

Canadian Hard of Hearing Association 

Scholarship Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-hard-of-hearing-association-

scholarship-program/yzhA0cqoz

Manitoba Canola Growers Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/manitoba-canola-growers-

scholarship/0cK7IckOc

BeArt Presets Academic Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/beart-presets-academic-scholarship-

program/N_W857eDm

Canadian Nurses Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-nurses-foundation-

scholarship/N0YfDtQHS

moneyGenius scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/moneygenius-scholarship/NsYeasIsuU

Annual Shim Law Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/annual-shim-law-

scholarship/NmgXFoy1u7

BC Aviation Council (BCAC) Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bc-aviation-council-bcac-

scholarship/NQrJOMM9R

Foundation Awards https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/foundation-awards/01H01e2Kc

Bayer CropScience Scholarship for Future 

Leaders in Agriculture

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bayer-cropscience-scholarship-for-future-

leaders-in-agriculture/ylH0ni2Sx

SaskTel Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/sasktel-scholarship/04AeV8DDM

Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/scholarship-program/NC4cjGTjl

Odenza Marketing Group Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/odenza-marketing-group-

scholarship/NujR54S4x

Investintech - CAJ Journalism Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/investintech-caj-journalism-

scholarship/yRT4hrmBD

Assumption Life Bursaries https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/assumption-life-bursaries/NtgJXx9OIz

Assumption Life Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/assumption-life-scholarship/NLVc12_dU

CHHA SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/chha-scholarship-program/aYCiV4GG3

Indigenous Forestry Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/indigenous-forestry-scholarship-

program/NO40kttIz

Byron Hanke Fellowship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/byron-hanke-fellowship/04TmTQLra

Jackie Lajeunesse Scholarship Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jackie-lajeunesse-scholarship-

award/0uN8c_0S6



Storwell Foster Children Bursary Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/storwell-foster-children-bursary-

program/0JrwEgnUU

Diversity in Health Care Bursaries Funded by the 

QEII Foundation

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/diversity-in-health-care-bursaries-funded-

by-the-qeii-foundation/0OCLO6o17

Algonquin College Tuition Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/algonquin-college-tuition-

contest/a1MN2pggO4

NSHSS First Generation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nshss-first-generation-

scholarship/ynLN7HxvR

Jerome Henry Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jerome-henry-foundation-

scholarship/N9Fh4J0dO

Not-For-Profit Management Certificate Grant
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/not-for-profit-management-certificate-

grant/y1hmrojmQ

NSHSS Innovation in Technology Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nshss-innovation-in-technology-

scholarship/NsdifHVWv

MAE Indigenous Education Fund
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mae-indigenous-education-

fund/NWK7uLaHt

Fraser Institute Student Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/fraser-institute-student-essay-

contest/0igNq-8S6

Retail as a Career Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/retail-as-a-career-scholarship/yfLdd0N_6

Brain Tumour Foundation Youth Education 

Awards

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/brain-tumour-foundation-youth-

education-awards/aaiwlaWOR

UNA Nursing Education Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/una-nursing-education-

scholarship/N2gVCEK5o

OFSAA Character Athlete Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ofsaa-character-athlete-

award/yAXwLRwpQF

NSHSS College Freshman Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nshss-college-freshman-

scholarship/afKNonDgPX

Rotary Club of Burlington Lakeshore Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/rotary-club-of-burlington-lakeshore-

scholarships/03mI_S9g0

The CIMarE National Scholarship Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-cimare-national-scholarship-

award/09tkJc-hN

Canada’s Outstanding Young Farmers Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canada-s-outstanding-young-farmers-

program/0iJpywmWW

RRCF Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/rrcf-scholarship/aOnuYItqf

creditcardGenius scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/creditcardgenius-

scholarship/yPXI_8snuO

Zicklin Contracting Restoration Awareness 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/zicklin-contracting-restoration-

awareness-scholarship/03HcNsGZPZ

Mobile Application Development Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mobile-application-development-

scholarship/azDINdr3H



Visual Art Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/visual-art-scholarship/Nc-0IHrfS

Voice Talent Online Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/voice-talent-online-

scholarship/yYSeLAkG8

Access Communications Scholarship Programs
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/access-communications-scholarship-

programs/yEG4elkOc

Youth Education Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/youth-education-program/03LcNiKD7

EFC Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/efc-scholarship-program/ypg87z0CD3

ASHRAE Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ashrae-scholarship-program/ylByFa-9o

Scholarship Program For Engineering Students
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/scholarship-program-for-engineering-

students/ylbY7dZ7H

AIA and the University of the Aftermarket 

Foundation (UofAF) Scholarship Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/aia-and-the-university-of-the-

aftermarket-foundation-uofaf-scholarship-program/a6nNjn-aY

Pengrowth-Nova Scotia Energy Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pengrowth-nova-scotia-energy-

scholarship/0OVanAOk8


